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DAILY INCIDENT REPORT 

RELEASE DATE: APRIL 9, 2025 
 

FRAUD 

Ford T. Humphrey Public Safety Building, 1225 Courthouse Road, 4/8, 11:31 a.m. Deputy T.K. 

Phillips took a fraud report. The victim advised he received a Verizon bill. This was a problem 

considering the victim never had a Verizon account.  

 

Wawa, 72 Austin Park Drive, 4/8, 7:06 p.m. Deputy S.M. Kotter responded to a fraud report. The 

victim advised she left the business without her debit card. Moments after, she received 

notification of fraudulent charges and the victim froze her accounts. Camera footage captured two 

suspects using the card. Deputy Kotter sent pictures of the suspects to his squad mates who were 

able to identify the suspects. Warrants are pending.  

 

FOUND PROPERTY 

Ford T. Humphrey Public Safety Building, 1225 Courthouse Road, 4/8, 8:40 a.m. Are you missing 

your phone? Major C.S. Kimmitz located a phone in the parking lot with some cute stickers on the 

case. The phone was turned over to Deputy A.M. Pitts. The owner can reclaim their device when 

they come back to the Sheriff’s Office.  

 

LARCENY 

Walmart, 125 Washington Square Plaza, 4/8, 7:39 p.m. Deputy M.A. Holub responded to a 

larceny. Staff advised a female wearing a Mountain Dew jacket was doing more than just the dew. 

She was in the progress of concealing items. Deputy Holub stopped the suspect after she passed 

all points of sale and detained her. The mountain of stolen items totaled over $560. She was issued 

a summons for larceny.   

 

VANDALISM 

Foxglove Way, 4/8, 5:24 p.m. Deputy X.D. Bates responded to a vandalism. The victim had 

damages to his vehicle. In a strange coincidence, the victim’s ex had sent messages to damage his 

property just prior to this incident.  
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Gettysburg Court, 4/8, 7:28 p.m. Deputy W.E. Trainor responded to a vandalism. The victim 

advised a group of five juveniles was messing around in her front yard and caused damages to her 

vehicle. When confronted, the juveniles took off.  

 

 

This report does not encompass all of the reported crimes that may have occurred in the county, 

but only those noted for media interest. Anyone with information regarding the incidents listed in 

this report is asked to contact the Stafford County Sheriff’s Office at (540) 658-4450. For 

ongoing updates, follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram.  

https://twitter.com/staffcosheriff
https://www.facebook.com/Office-of-Stafford-County-Sheriff-110250582333428/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/StaffordSheriff/

